
 
                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
June 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Northville Township Community Member,   
 
The Beautification Commission of the Charter Township of Northville wishes to notify you 
of the upcoming judging for the 35th Annual Beautification Awards. The judging will 
take place mid-June to early July 2024. If you wish to submit your own photos, please do 
so at northvilletwpbeautification@gmail.com – deadline to submit is July 10th. 
 
Every year, the Beautification Commission members encourage local businesses to go 
above and beyond the required landscape ordinances of Northville Township. We 
encourage you to enhance your place of business by planting extra flowers, adding 
window boxes or flowerpots and by keeping your landscape pruned and weeded.  The 
judging takes into consideration all of the landscaping including the addition of flowers, 
overall cleanliness and general appearance of the property.  For the businesses lacking 
any ground area to plant flowers, container gardens or planters are considered and 
included in the judging.  Please refer to the enclosed Judging Criteria List for guidance. 
 
The Township will award a “Best In Township Award” and a “Corporate Pride Award” to 
two businesses that the Commission feels have gone above and beyond in creating 
stunning landscapes.  The Beautification Commission is very appreciative of all efforts to 
make the community beautiful.   
 
Awards will be presented at a luncheon to be held in the fall. The winners will be notified 
by an “invitation” letter delivered by Beautification members, or via U.S. mail. 
 
We look forward to recognizing our 2024 Beautification Award Recipients! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Northville Township Beautification Commission 
 
Lynne Mosteller, Chairperson 
Julie Mantay, Vice-Chairperson 
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